
From: Jennie Berkeley  
Sent: February 25, 2012 9:43 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Enwin's request for rate increase 
 
Hello: 
 
I am writing today to express opposition to Enwin’s request for rate increase.  The bills are 
already two and three times higher than most Ontario cities. 
Please conduct a public hearing into the Windsor rate increase. 
 
Thank you for considering this letter. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Jennie M. Berkeley 
 

 
 




